
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
June 2015 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session June 15, 2015. Present were board members 
Mark Hardin, Tom Tucker, and Wendy Crabtree.  Clerk Mary Price and Maintenance Supervisor Mark 
Heller were present.   

The regular meeting minutes were read and approved with a motion by Mark Hardin and second by 
Wendy Crabtree. 

 

The financial report - was given and bills presented for payment.  Mark Hardin moved to pay the bills 
and seconded by Wendy Crabtree. Motion passed. 

Complaints –  Rudd’s meter was reading different inside / outside.  Tracy’s meter was never read 

Delinquent Bills- No report.   

 

Old Business-  

Quality Paving should be in town to repair Vine & High Street by the end of the month once they finish 
up another job.   

Mark Hardin received 3 other quotes for the motor repairs and the price that was paid to Hadley Lane 
Corp was reasonable.   

 

New Business – 

An email is going to be sent to the insurance company to see what coverage if any is available for 
equipment failure.   

Mary Price is going to contact OWDA to talk with them about our biannual payment and if there is any 
way that it can be lowered or adjusted.  With all the unexpected expenses that have come up it may be 
an issue paying the next loan payment.   

AEP bill was received for $3000 additional for the months of Feb, March, and April because they 
estimated for 3 months.    

Mark Hardin and Mark Heller worked over the weekend to get the anti-scalant working.  Right now 
Mark Heller needs someone to back him up on the weekends.  Todd Outland and someone else that 
Mark Hardin knows wants to step in and help on the weekends.    

The next regular meeting will be July 20, 2015 in the Village Council Room. 

 

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


